
 

 

 

5th January 2018 

Bedtime Story Evening 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are planning a bedtime story with the children on Wednesday 10th January from 

5.15 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. All of the children will be invited to return to school, wearing their 

pyjamas, for a story before bedtime. The children will be given a biscuit and hot 

chocolate. Ellwood School’s adults will also be wearing their pyjamas and will have their 

teddy bears with them, ready to read a story to the children! There will be a free 

raffle for all who attend. The winners of the raffle will have the opportunity to choose 

a book from our large range of book prizes, which they may take home when they are 

collected ready for bedtime. Please complete and return the slip below if you would like 

your child to attend. 

Thank you 

Mrs S Breakwell          

 

Bedtime Story Permission Slip – Wednesday 10th January 5.15 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. 

 

I would like my child ____________________________ in______________ class 

to attend the Bedtime Story evening. 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child to have a hot chocolate and a biscuit. 

 

Signed___________________________________ Date __________________ 

 

  


